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Working Group on the Review

of OAS Programs
NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs, is pleased to inform the delegations that the informal meeting of the Working Group scheduled for Wednesday, March 10, to begin to review the results of the priority-setting exercise has been canceled.
The Chair of the Working Group will inform delegations of the new schedule of informal meetings to review the results of that exercise.
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